Comment #7 - 7/14/13 - 11:32 a.m.

While the deadline date for comments of September 30 is very generous, my request is for an
extension to October 30, so that actuaries attending meetings at the Conference of Consulting
Actuaries as well as the SOA’s Annual Meeting in mid-October can get together and jointly talk
about the exposure draft and prioritize and deliberate on feedback. The SOA is planning a
professionalism session for health actuaries, which will focus on the modeling exposure draft, so
| suspect great feedback will be gained at this event.

KRISTI BOHN FSA, EA, MAAA
Consulting Staff Fellow, Health
Society of Actuaries



